
SLMC Meeting - Minutes 
January 14,  2021 9:00am - 10:00am 

Join Zoom Meeting 
Zoom Link  

 Meeting ID: 982 9356 4327Password: 021168  
One tap mobile+16699006833,98293564327# US   

Attendees:  

Guests:  

 

X Abby Derden Little X Karen Catalano 

X Allison Britton X Mandy Corbin 

X Chelsea Siegel  Maria Garcia 

X Cody Grosskopf X Stacie Post-Sheffer 

 John Laughlin X Steve Herrington 

Item/Owner Abbreviated Minutes 

Checking-In with 
Staff 

 

SCOE Screening 
Procedures 

SP 

Revised protocol started today.  Due to the latest rises in numbers, staff are 
trying to be very careful. The question is what will the screening protocol be 
for staff arriving before the nurse, or if they come in through a different 
entrance. Department leads should be discussing with their staff about what 
the questions are. If people get here early, it will be a self assessment based 
on the questions that are shared out from Administration. There are two 
types of cases: community spread and work/school spread. To date SCOE 
doesn’t have any work spread cases. The main thing holding us from 
reoccupation, is the ICU bed availability. The note to be entering through 
the front door at the beginning of your work shift, will be shared again 
through SCOE Announcements. 

School Reopening, 
Program Transfers 

 and 
Class Closures for 

SpecEd 
MC 

There was a meeting with the Community Advisory and Ms. Corbin will be 
in a meeting next week with parents directly impacted by the SRCS 
transfers.. There is a Program Transfer meeting on 1/26 at 2:00 p.m. The 
final number of layoffs has not been determined yet. We have 5 TA 
vacancies, so as we approach the end of the year, those are 5 less layoffs. It 
will be a reduction from 7-10 classes. We are presently 39 students under 
budget. We’ve picked up no new students and have lost students from our 
programs.  If people are certain they will be retiring, letting us know sooner 
than later, reduces the number of people who receive a layoff notice. There 
will not be a Golden Handshake this year. However, if  SCOE is  given notice 
of a retirement by March 1, 2021, then we can extend SCOE’s portion of 
health care contribution through the summer.  

 

https://zoom.us/j/98293564327?pwd=c3Y4aVkwMndraVdOQ3B3TzhOZzhUQT09


 

 

 

Vaccine Update 
SH 

Jeff Harding has been asked to come on board as a COVID-19 Liaison for 
overseeing the rollout of the vaccine to schools (approx. 14,500 people). 
The system has not been set up yet. Vaccinations will be administered in the 
following order: elementary, secondary and jr. college. There will be a 
vaccination page on the SCOE website.  

Next Meeting February 18th 


